FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 24, 2017

Attn: Daniel Flynn

Security Radar Integrators, Inc.
398 Barton Blvd.

Rockledge, FL 32955

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Daniel Flynn,
This refers to application, File No. 0123-EX-CM-2017, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.
One-time, short-term demonstrations should not be filed on Form 442 as modifications of license. They
should be filed as requests for Special Temporary Authority (STA). In this case, however, it will not be
worth your time to file an STA because the Commission cannot evaluate your request with such a short
lead time.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 37105

Sincerely,

i

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



